AASHE STARS 2020 Coordinators:

I, Paul Edlund, Project Coordinator in the Office of Sustainability at Montana State University, affirm that the report has been reviewed in collaboration and conjunction with Gonzaga University and that all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed prior to submitting it to AASHE.

Affirm this 16th of October 2020
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